
Attn: Neighbours of 263 Gower Point Road 

This coming Wednesday Oct. 4th , we will be closing the sidewalk in front of 263 Gower Point Road, 
from 7:30am to 10:30am, to pour concrete on the School Rd. side of the building.  We will have 
the parking spaces in front of the building blocked off for concrete trucks etc.  We plan to be 
cleaned up and out of the road by 10:00am.  On Friday Oct. 6th we will be using the same set up to 
backfill with an excavator and dump trucks on the corner of Gower Point Road & School Road,  
planning to have the sidewalks open for 11:00am

We will have flaggers onsite to direct vehicle and pedestrian traffic

Any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Andrew Wood 

Project Manager 

604.741.4382 

awood@spani.ca 




